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Comments: It is important to protect the Black Hills and surrounding areas. These are sacred lands for Native

Americans and it is important to come up with a solution that all sides can live with. I would like the Forest

Service to agree to the actola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal, do an Environmental Assessment

(EA), and ask for a Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) when the EA has been completed. I feel that these

actions are important to ensure that these lands are protected from the damage that may occur to these lands

from mining and other business activities.

 


